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I have watched so many Indvidual's and family members benefit from Measure 110 

that it is mind boggling why anyone would want to cut these funds. I believe we have 

only scratched the surface of how many people this measure can help as long as it is 

allowed to continue. Our judicial organizations are overwhelmed and by cutting the 

funding for treatment for addictions it can only overwhelm these organization even 

more. Please give Measure 110 a fighting chance and the time it takes to see the 

differences this measure can make. 


